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Parent Teacher Meetings (next week) 
These have all been set up to use Google Meet via your child’s @stpaulstongham.com email 
and you will receive a text via our system to advise you of the day and time. To access the 
meeting you will need to be logged in via your child’s stpaulstongham.com login. 
 

You can install google meet onto any smartphone or tablet if you download 
the app and then login via your child’s account. If you have 2 children in 
school and/or your own account you will be able to switch between accounts. 
You can also access via the internet on a laptop or PC with a camera and 
microphone. 

 

 

Please do catch your child’s teacher or call the office if you need help. 
 

Parking and Traffic outside the school 
Now that all children are back at nursery and school the road can be very busy outside, 
especially at around 3pm so please do your bit to keep everyone safe by staying legal and 
not parking on the path, road junction or by the dropped curbs (for prams/pushchairs to 
cross) 
 

Start and End times 
I know with all the covid changes it has been difficult to keep up, so just to remind you, 
Drop off in the morning:- 

- Doors open at 8.50 and closes at 8.58 so we are ready for a teaching start at 9am. 
Please help by making sure your child is in school before the door closes so that they 
are not arriving late to the classroom and missing the start of the teaching. 

Pick up:- 
- At 3pm, teachers take the children to the playground via the door closest to their 

classroom. Children should be collected by 3.05pm. 
 

Home Learning 
Please remember to access your child’s Google Classroom every week for the parent 
information.  
 

All children are now either bringing home books to read at home and/or should be 
accessing Bug Club from home. 
 

Although RMEasimaths was great for access during lockdown please can children now stop 
using it from home. We bought it as a system to give children regular practise of the maths 
that they had been taught in school. Many children have used it a lot and gone onto maths 
which hasn’t yet been taught – so please no more from home. 
 

InSeT Days (In Service Training Days) 
The last 2 days this year are Monday 21st June and Friday 16th July. School closed to children 
on these days. 


